
 

 

Diary Dates 
January 2018 

2nd  INSET – No school for 

pupils 

3rd  Return to school 

3rd  Class 2 start swimming 

11th  Class 3 – Music lessons 

(10 weeks) 

 

 

Well what a week it has been!  Thank you to our 

band of helpers who cleared pathways for us and 

to you for all of your patience with 

closures/staggered openings and changes of 

dates.  If you did not receive the messages via the 

e-schools app each day, do let us know so that 

we can ensure that we have the correct details 

for you. 

 

Productions 
Thank you for turning out in the cold to support the 

Christmas shows.  The children were wonderful, 

particularly bearing in mind that they lost so much 

rehearsal time and fellow cast members! 

We ask that if you took photos during the shows 

and choose to share them via social media, that 

they only show your child.  Thank you. 

 

As we draw to the end of 2017, I would like to say 

thank you to the children who have worked really 

hard this year and shown real commitment 

towards their learning, to you the parents for your support, to the staff for their hard work 

and to the Governors who have continued to support and challenge what we do to 

ensure that our children have the education and care that they deserve.  

 

On behalf of us all, have a wonderful Christmas and a very happy New Year! 
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Steam Mills Superstars! 
Class 1 Macey and Charlie    

Class 2 Luke and Annabelle  

Class 3   Finley and Elisha 

Class 4  Lily C-N and Keilah  

 


